
 

 First Aid 
 Training 
 Available 

 

The Parish Council have been able to arrange 
 

some First Aid training sessions at 
 

Woodnesborough Village Hall 
 

on 
 

Saturday 22nd June 2024 
 

The sessions are of one hour duration and will include  

training on a defibrillator. They will be conducted by  

a volunteer and although free a tin will be available  

for cash donations for St John’s Ambulance. 
 

If you are interested in attending please contact: 
 

Jo Jones - Clerk to the Parish Council 
 

clerk@woodnesborough-pc.org.uk 
 

 01304 746036 

 

 

 

 

 
You never know when it might be useful! 


